
 

 

 

 

June 4, 2018 

 

 

Unifor has reviewed the Daily Hazardous Assessment changes.  The union believes that these changes 

aleviate the concerns brought to us by our technicians. Therefore we agree with these changes. This 

portion of the APP on our phones is now okay to be used daily. 
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